Wallington Independent Grammar School Ltd.

10 & 12 STANLEY PARK ROAD · WALLINGTON Phones: Wal. 4344 and Burgh Heath 3422

From the Headmaster.

CHRISTMAS 1961

Dear Mr. Brenchley,

I thought I would just write you a note to let you know that I very much appreciate all you are doing in the school:

I also want to thank you for all the extra time and energy you have put into helping with the School Play and organising the Choir.

I feel that both the play and the Carol Service could not have been better.

I hope you have a very happy Christmas.

Yours sincerely,

1 Alylin